
Notice	4
	

Somerset	Council

Parish	of	Bickenhall	

Temporary	Closure	of	New	Road

TAKE	NOTICE	that	in	pursuance	of	Section	14(1)	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulations	Act	1984,	as	amended
by	the	Road	Traffic	(Temporary	Restrictions)	Act	1991,	the	Council	of	Somerset	have	made	an	Order
PROHIBITING	ALL	TRAFFIC	from	proceeding	along	New	Road	for	a	distance	of	approximately	790
metres.	

This	order	will	enable	Gigaclear	to	install	new	fibre	cable.

The	Order	became	effective	on	1st	June	2023	and	will	remain	in	force	for	eighteen	months.

The	works	are	now	expected	to	commence	on	13th	December	2023	until	14th	December	2023
between	the	hours	of	(08:00	-	17:30)	for	a	total	of	2	days.

Please	visit	https://one.network/?tm=136425295	for	further	information	on	the	alternative	route.	

For	information	about	the	works	being	carried	out	please	contact	O'Connor	Utilities	Limited	on
telephone	number	0746	756	1996

	

Duncan	Sharkey
Chief	Executive
Dated:					15th	November	2023
	

	


